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Reception Intake Information 

Friday July 10th 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are very much looking forward to meeting with you and your child in September.  As you will 
already be aware, the children will begin their transition taster sessions for school the week beginning 
7th September 2020. 

Government guidelines do not allow large gatherings of parents and teachers so we will not be able 
to meet together on Monday 7th as we had hoped.  We are therefore going to organise nine smaller 
meetings with a maximum of six people attending. These meetings will be held on Monday 7th, 
Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th of September at 4.30pm, 5.15pm and 6.00pm.  Each meeting will 
last 30 minutes.  This will allow cleaning of chairs between each group of parents.  We can only invite 
one parent from each family to attend.  Four parents along with myself and Mr Bates will form the 
group of six.  I will inform you as to which meeting to attend.      

During the week beginning 7th September, your child is invited to attend school for three taster 
sessions. These sessions will be an hour and a half either in the morning or in the afternoon.  They will 
take place on Tuesday 8th, Wednesday 9th and Friday 11th of September.  The morning session will 
begin at 9.30am and last until 11.00am with the afternoon session beginning at 1.30pm and ending 
at 3.00pm.  We would like you to phone the school office and confirm with Mrs Penlington the three 
sessions you would like to book.  We are going to limit the number of children to 16 in each session 
and we will operate a first come/first served basis.  When you bring your child to school, you will be 
welcomed into the classroom by the teachers.  The main footpath gate near the zebra crossing will 
be opened for you.         

On Friday 11th September, at the end of their last taster session, the children will receive an 
information pack explaining who their class teacher will be and who their key worker will be. You will 
also receive a ‘Starting School’ letter in the pack detailing the staggered start for the children for the 
following week beginning 14th September.  The staggered start will be from Monday14th September 
to Wednesday 16th of September with all of the children in school full time from Thursday 17th 
September. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs J Seddon 


